
VIRTUAL OUTREACH PRESENTATION

SR-520 Montlake to Lake Washington I/C 
and Bridge Replacement

MAY 28, 2020
3:00 pm – 4:00 pm

Construction is now underway for the SR-520 Montlake to Lake 

Washington I/C and Bridge Replacement project. Please join us on 

May 28 for a complete project update and opportunity to participate 

in our Question and Answer session. Click onto the following link to 

register for the latest Graham | WSDOT outreach event:

REGISTER

For more information contact:

Darling Nava, Diversity & Inclusion Resource Specialist

Email: Darling@Zanninc.com

Cell: 813.947.8586

For the most up-to-date information about the current SR-520
construction activities and planned road closures, check our “SR-520
Construction Corner” and its interactive construction map at:
https://sr520construction.com/

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_VlqAlP7lQJ20NTUtLrn40g
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